NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education (OITE) NIH Virtual Community College Day Feedback Email Message to Community College Day Participant List

Subject: 2021 NIH Virtual Community College Day Feedback Form

Dear < Participant First Name>,

The NIH Community College Day was great! Over <number of participants> students and faculty joined us from community colleges in the Delaware-Maryland-Virigina area and across the country. Thank you for taking time away from your busy school schedules to attend and participate in the sessions.

We would appreciate you taking a few minutes to respond to our NIH Community College Day Feedback survey. The feedback survey is anonymous, and it will take fewer than 10 minutes to complete. We would welcome any feedback you can provide. Thank you for helping us make next year's Community College Day even better!

Feedback Form

https://www.training.nih.gov/sas/ 20/2189/

Take Care, Erika

Erika L. Barr, PhD

Director: NIH Community College Programs & SOAR

Office of Intramural Training & Education

National Institutes of Health

Phone: 301.451.2164

CCSEP: www.training.nih.gov/ccsep_home_page C-SOAR: www.training.nih.gov/csoar home page